
The winning  class is Whip-Ma--Whoop-Ma
Well Done!

National Storytelling Week
This fantastic annual event is a joyful celebration of
the power of  sharing stories. During the week, we

would love for your child to bring their favourite
book from home to read and share with their

friends.
Please make sure your child’s name is in their

book, to ensure we can keep it safe. 

As a school we are focusing this year on how we can develop
the children’s wellbeing. This has included learning about

emotions, talking about how they feel, learning how to relax.
We want to continue focusing on every child’s wellbeing and
ensure that all children have the most appropriate fuel inside
their bodies to help them learn each day. We want to make

sure the food children eat at break time will be a healthy
snack.When the children start at Haxby Road in nursery or

reception they eat healthy snacks that are fruit or vegetables.
The Government scheme to provide all Early Years and Key
Stage One children with a piece of fruit or veg until the end of
year 2 means that children do eat a healthy snack. We want to

continue this healthy eating into KS2. Our focus on healthy
eating will mean that children can bring to school fruit,

vegetables, breakfast bars, cheese, yoghurt or bread sticks for
their morning snack. Please can we ask children don‘t bring

sweets.
Mr Smart

Dear Families,
It was certainly a change in weather this week, with
incredibly high winds. Unfortunately the extreme wind
did blow some panels off our outdoor early years shelter
and as a result we closed the EYFS outdoor provision to
ensure children and staff were safe. Thank you to our
EYFS families for showing such understanding as we
quickly changed the entrance and exit route for them.
This week we had our Ebor Trust quality assurance visit.  
We welcomed into school a team of headteachers and
specialists teachers to observe the teaching and learning
across school. Thank you to all the families who shared
their views about the school to the team members. Ebor
were impressed with the quality of teaching and learning
observed. They also commented on how kind, polite and
positive our children were. 

Have a lovely weekend  Mrs Robinson

 
Jubbergate:90.83 %
Ousegate:92.04 %
Fishergate: 96.06%
Whip-Ma-
Whop-Ma-
Gate:93.47%
Gillygate:99.21%
Fossgate: 87.13%
Micklegate:87.61 %
Stonegate:93.47 %

Our School Target is 97% National Figure 96%
This week our whole school attendance was: 92.60% 
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  A message from Mrs Robinson

Friday 26th January 2024

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together

Dates for your calendar
Friday 2nd February: Number Day Non
Uniform- children to wear clothes with

numbers/shapes and make a small
donation to NSPCC




